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j Carolina Power anc~ Light Company
ATTN: Mr. E. E. Utley >

Senior Executive Vice President
Power Supply and Engineering

and Construction
P. O. Box 1551 i

Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

SUB. LECT: CONFIRMATION OF MEETING - H. B. ROBINSON, DOCKET NO. 50-261

This confirms the telephone conversation between Mr. L. Williams of your staff
and Ms. C. Perny of this office on September 30, 1985, concerning a meeting to
be conducted at the Region II office on October 8, 1985, at 9:30 a.m. You
requested this meeting to discuss proposed changes to the H. B. Robinson
Physical Security Plan.

Should you have any questions regarding these arrangements, we will be pleased
to discuss them.

'

Sincerely,

Original Signed by
Roger D. Walker

Roger D. Walker, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

d. P. Beatty, Jr. , Managercc:
Robinson Nuclear Project

Department
td.E. Morgan,PlantGeneral

Manager

bec:WRC Resident Inspector
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